WE WANT FEEDBACK

BEAUMONT

—CALIFORNIA—

COMMUNITY
SATISFACTION SURVEY

The Beaumont City Council is holding a strategic planning
meeting in January to begin setting priorities and goals for the
2023/2024 Fiscal Year and beyond. In order to help City
Council set these goals we wanted to survey our residents and
get an overall feel for what is important to our community. What
are we doing great? What can we do better?

To fill out our short survey scan the QR code below:

VISIT BEAUMONTCA.GOV




